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November 4, 2010

RE: 2010-11-014

Mr. William Wilson

President

c/o Nathan Paul Mehrens
Americans for Limited Government
9900 Mail Street — Ste. 303
Fairfax, VA 22031

Dear Mr. Wilson:

This concerns your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated November 3, 2010,
which was received in this office.

Every effort will be made in the Departmental Offices (DO) to provide you with a timely
response. However, please be advised that unusual circumstances exist regarding a
search and review of the information you requested because two or more offices will need
to be consulted to determine a response. This will require an additional processing
extension of ten (10) days.

Your request for a fee waiver will be addressed by the Program Office(s) assigned to the
processing of your request. They will contact you directly. Your request for a fee waiver
may require further submissions, justifications, and or more reasonable descriptions.

Further inquiries to DO concerning this request should make reference to the identification
number at the top of this letter and should be faxed to 202-622-3895 or mailed to:

FOIA/PA Request
Disclosure Services
Department of the Treasury
Washington, DC 20220

Your request is also being forwarded to the Internal Revenue Service (IRS). They will reply
directly to you.



Further inquiries to the IRS concerning this request should be directed to the address
below:

Internal Revenue Service (IRS)

FOIA Requests

Headquarters Disclosure Office

2385 Chamblee Tucker Road

Chamblee, GA 30341

Director, Disclosure Services



